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Ezeany im, Richard , EMNRD 

From: Thomas Kellahin [tkellahin@comcast.net] 

Wednesday, November 12, 2008 1:58 PM 

Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Scott Hall; Jared Boren; mymerch@penrocoil.com 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: NMOCD Case 14208 

Dear Richard, 

On behalf of Chesapeake, who has replaced COG as the applicant and operator for this spacing units and 
wellbore, I am please to report that Chesapeake has reached a voluntary agreement with Penroc. All parties are 
now voluntarily participating. Therefore, please dismiss Case 14208 from the November 13th docket. 

Thanks, 

Kellahin & Kellahin 
Attorneys at Law 
706 Gonzales Road 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 
ph 505.982.4285 
Fax 505.982.2047 
Email tkellahin@comcast.net 
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